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Dr. Shao-Chih (Ted) Way
Vice President
In-Situ, Inc.

P.O. Box I
210 South Third Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Laramie, WY 82070 TO F01A-86-120

Dear Dr. Way: .

This is in response to your letter dated February 27, 1986, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA).: a copy of the
technical proposal submitted to the hRC by the University of Arizona in
response to Request for Proposal No. RS-RES-85-114.

Staff members have informed us that, after thorough review of pertinent files,
they were unable to locate a copy cf the requested unsuccest.ul proposal.

If you have questions regarding your FOIA request, you ma, telephone
David Meyer on (301) 492-8978.

Sincerely,
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Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

/

B604090151 860320
PDR FDIA
WAYO6-120 PDR

. . . _ _ _


